Route 1, Box 39
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

May 30, 1972

Dr, Alan McPherron
‘University of Plttsburgh
Dept. of Anthropology
Pittsburgh, Penn., 15213

Dear Alan:

Just a note to congratulate you on a very successful
meeting in Miami. BRlck Faulkner just called and said it
was the high point of the conference and was all due to you.
I was, indeed, disappointed not to attend, but just could not
afford the time or money. I look forward to the time when we
can get together and break a few rocks.

Dr. Zarl Swanson has suggested that at sometime in
the future perhaps we can have a little symposium for you
and other interested professionals.

I do hope that you will continue your good work and
arrange another session on lithics at the next meetings and
hope I will be fortunate enough to attend.

I am looking forward to working with Joel Gunn -nd hope
he will share any information he gets from the school, Will
send some rocks with him when he returns home.

Sorry about Ruth Ann Knudson's paper. She sent it to me
and it took three pages to list my objections, She did not
attend daily sessions at the school last year and am afraid
got just a little information which can be a dangerous thing.

With best regards,

Don Crabtree
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